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IHS Were not our hearts burning as he spoke to us on the road …  And they recognized him  IN  THE  BREAKING  OF  THE  BREAD Gospel of Luke 24: 13-35 Holy   Name   o f   Jesus   Catho l i c   Chu rch  1 0 2 3 5  A s h b r o o k   D r i v e ,   S a i n t   L o u i s ,   M i s s o u r i ,   6 3 1 3 7  3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 2 3 1 0      F a x   3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 3 9 1 9  Gina Keppler  314-868-4824 Judy Mantch 314-868-7995 Anna Petroff 314-869-2936 Ted Piekutowski  314-355-7288 Judi Sams  314-869-2589   Bob Stolte  314-869-8147  Weekend Mass Schedule  Saturday    4:00 pm  Standard Time       5:00 pm  Daylight Time Sunday     8:00am, 10:30am  Daily Mass Schedule  6:30 am Tuesday/Thursday 8:00 am Monday/Wednesday/Friday 8:00 am Wednesday/Thursday Christ Light of the Nations School Check the Bulletin each week for schedule changes.  Holy Days of Obligation  8:00 am, and 7:00 pm  Civil Holidays  9:00 am  Sacrament of Reconciliation   Saturdays 2:30-3:30 (CST);  3:30-4:30 (CDT) Advent & Lent Reconciliation  Services By appointment at any time— call priest directly. Liturgy of the Hours  7:35am  Monday/Wednesday/Friday  Eucharistic Adoration 7:00am Tuesday-midnight Wednesday   Becoming a Catholic Christian    The parish has a year-round/on-going process to assist adults in  becoming Catholic.  It also has a special program for older  unbaptized children.  Both can start any time.  Call Deacon George (868-2310) for further information 

Sacrament of Marriage  Engaged couples begin preparation for the Sacrament of Marriage at least 6 months before their wedding.  Please remember—a wedding date will not be scheduled until the assessment of their readiness for the Sacrament of Marriage has been completed.  Contact the rectory for more information.  Weddings are not scheduled during the Season of Lent. Anointing of the Sick  The sacrament is for those having  surgery, the seriously ill, the  chronically ill, and those near death.  If you know in advance that you are going to the hospital, call one of the priests to arrange for anointing at home or church.  In addition the sacrament is celebrated at church on the first Saturday of the month after evening Mass and on the third Sunday of the month after 8:00 Mass.  It may be repeated as needed.  A PLEDGE TO P A R I S H  L I F E  My parish is composed of  people like me.  I help make it what it is. It will be friendly, if I am.   Its pews will be filled, if I help fill them.  It will do great work, if I work. It will make generous gifts to  causes, if I am a generous giver.  It will bring other people into its  community,  if I invite and bring them.  It will be a parish of loyalty and love, of fearlessness and faith, and a parish with a noble spirit, if I, who make it what it is, am filled with these same things.  Therefore, with the help of God,  I shall dedicate myself to the task of being all the things that I want my parish to be. 

Parish Pastoral Leadership Father Michael Henning Pastor     mickeylee48@sbcglobal.net    Sister Rose Mercurio, SSND Pastoral Associate           rosessnd@sbcglobal.net Ms. Juanita Blackshear Director of Administration & Programs  jblackshear52@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Buffy Modde Parish Nurse parishnurse.hnoj@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Theresa McWilliams Director of Music          tmacwms@sbcglobal.net Deacon George Watson Permanent Deacon                hgwatson@msn.com         Deacon Matthew Duban     Permanent Deacon        meduban@sbcglobal.net         Mrs. Judy Krenn      Youth Ministry Coordinator    judykrenn@aol.com  Christ Light of the Nations Catholic School 1650 Redman Avenue St. Louis, Mo.  63138, 314.741.0400  Sister Mary Lawrence, SSND Principal Sr_mary@charter.net  Parish Support Staff  Mrs. Sandy Miesner Parish Secretary          parishoffice10235@sbcglobal.net Mr. Steve Jones Maintenance Coordinator Mr. David Vaughn Parish Custodian Mrs. Rose Fox Rectory Housekeeping  Parish Pastoral Council Patrick Barrett  314-388-2439 Betty Easley  314-388-0263  
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Highlights of Life in Our Community Our Parish Life Good for You - Good for Others Details in your bulletin or Parish Directory. Being involved insures the vitality of our parish.  Sunday, July 25th Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 5th Parish Anniversary Celebration Only ONE PARISH MASS at 10:00am • Parish Credit Union  Monday, July 26th • Exercise Class • Wii Senior Bowling League •   Tuesday, July 27th • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits • Red Cross Blood Drive • Zumba Exercise Class •   Wednesday, July 28th • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits • Parish Quilting • Church Renovation Committee   Thursday, July 29th •    Friday, July 30th •   Saturday, July 31st  • Sacrament of Penance  •   Sunday, August 1st    Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time • Parish Credit Union        Coming Special Events  Senior Ministry Bingo Mixer Friday, August 6th  Fall Festival and Homecoming Saturday, September 11th   

“I thank God always, as I commend you in my prayers,  for I keep hearing of your love and faith toward the Lord Jesus  and all God’s people.   And my prayer is that your sharing of the faith with others  may enable you to know all the good which is our in Christ.   I find great joy and comfort in your love,  because through you the hearts of God’s people have been refreshed.”  The Letter of St. Paul to Philemon 1:4-7 Dear Friends in Christ,  With St. Paul I also thank God for you as we celebrate this anniversary of the founding of our parish.  Your being here and your commitment to the life and mission of our parish is making a difference in our  community.  You are an encouragement for me and many others.   This weekend we especially want to remember and celebrate the four strengths or virtues of our parish that are most characteristic of who we are and why we are here.  Our friends and neighbors will most easily know us—the love of Christ—in these ways.  Thank you for your faith commitment.  Thank you for your support and participation in the life of our parish.  May God continue to bless us and be with us—in the Holy Name of Jesus!          Father Mike WE ARE CALLED to be more like Jesus - the “sacrament” of God’s love. We remember and celebrate today the story of Jesus,  Son of God and Son of Mary. We pray that the Spirit will continue  to help us know when and in what ways we must proclaim the Gospel teaching and way of life of Jesus.   GOSPEL VALUES 
WE ARE CALLED to be  a “gathered” and “gathering” community.   We remember and celebrate today all the ways we are “coming together”.   We pray that the Spirit will continue  to help us know when and how to bring people closer to each other and to God - to a sense of belonging and being “connected”. COMMUNITY SERVICE WE ARE CALLED to the “mission” of Christ on Earth. We remember and celebrate that we are gifted for our own happiness and  for the good of others.  We pray that the Spirit will continue  to help us to know our goodness,  to respect the dignity of all persons, and to care for the material  and social needs of others. 
WORSHIP WE ARE CALLED to be a “prayerful” community, nourished and  inspired through our celebrations of  the sacraments. We remember and celebrate today  the real presence of Christ among us. We pray that the Spirit will continue  to help us give special attention  to the importance and central place of the Eucharist in our lives. 
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       July 31-August 1  5:00pm  Alma Smith*, Barb Elliongton*, Marilyn Gitte-meier, Jennifer Krsul, Mary Krsul, Laura Lucido, Judy Mantych, Mary Migliazzo, Tony Migliazzo-D   8:00am  Diana Goodwin*, Anne Schwanz*, Laura  Petroff, Pat Stolte, Marie Tabor, Frank Albers, Martin Audrain, Josephine Bono, Larry Colombo-D  10:30am  Pat Edgar*, Joan Cuidon*, Jeanne Field, Lori Garner, Judi Sams, Janet Ulreich, Ken Kleinberg, Minnie Huston, Regina Anderson-D          July 31-August 1  5:00pm Diane Merz 8:00am Margaret Jackson 10:30am Linda Byrns          July 26-30  8:00am Joann Dougherty/Jim Cuidon     July 31-August 1  5:00pm Lauren Whittington, Nicole Williams &    Michael Brooks 8:00am David Bober/Andrew Gerhart 10:30am George Bond, Kelsey Keppler & Juliana    Modde         July 31-August 1  5:00pm Lynda Brand & Bill Herbst 8:00am John & Joan Geerling 10:30am Hayes Family    

  MASS INTENTIONS   MONDAY July 26 8:00am  Grace Clement  TUESDAY July 27 6:30am  Joseph & Pauline Hofer  WEDNESDAY  July 28 8:00am  Phyllis Mercurio        THURSDAY  July 29 6:30am  Catherine Nischbach  FRIDAY July 30 8:00am  Walter Zuchowski  SATURDAY July 31 5:00pm  Michael Maixner  SUNDAY  August 1 8:00am  Pat Huhmann 10:30am Louise & Henry Beelman Spirituality in the Job Search  Presented by Fr. Jeff Vomund  Wednesday, August  4, 2010  7:30pm—9:00pm  St. Gabriel School Cafeteria 4711 Tamm (off Schoolyard) St. Louis, MO  Come to this free CEN (Catholic Employment Network) Sponsored Workshop and listen to Fr. Jeff’s inspirational message about keeping God in your job search and the need to trust in God’s plan to draw strength from his endless love. 
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 ATTENTION ZUMBA CLASS  PARTICIPANTS  Zumba class begins at 6:00PM  Class will be held in the Community Center  Wear comfortable clothes and bring water!  Everyone is invited! Northeast Deanery Senior Ministry Summer Bowling League  Join us every Monday starting July 12 from 1:30—3:00pm as the Northeast Deanery senior Ministry  begins its Summer Senior Wii Bowling League.  This is a bowling league which travels from parish to  parish to compete against the other local senior  bowling teams.  We will kick off the season at Blessed Teresa of Calcutta (1050 Smith).  So please come have fun, socialize, and even get a little  exercise while learning to bowl interactively.  For more information or to sign up a team, please call Katie Lynn at 664-9700. Each facility/team takes turns hosting the event  Every week and then travels to another location each of the following weeks.  The facility who is hosting is asked to provide a reasonable amount of snacks and drinks for all of the participants.  Summer 2010 Schedule July 26  Holy  Name of Jesus August 2 Blessed Teresa of Calcutta August 9 St. Martin De Porres August 16 Holy Name of Jesus 

BE PREPARED!!!!  You are probably asking yourself….”Be prepared for what?”  Be prepared for donating blood! That’s what! When we are prepared for an event, or a big game or an exam or test, don’t they go smooth and without any problems. Well, the same stands for when we donate blood. And this is the best time to prepare be-cause Holy Name of Jesus is sponsoring a blood drive this Tuesday, July 27, 2010 in the community center from 3pm—7pm. And aside from making sure you have proper ID, I’m going to share some other ideas of being pre-pared to donate blood.  Nutrition and iron are important in eve-ryone’s life, especially to a blood donor. At the blood drive, your blood will be checked to de-termine if your Red Blood Cells are adequate for donation. Iron combines with protein in our blood to produce hemoglobin, the substance that carries oxygen from our lungs to the rest of the cells in our body. We should always have a diet rich in iron, but when we are going to do-nate blood, we can increase those requirements to guarantee that the Red Cross will accept our blood. Not passing the test, does not mean you are unhealthy, it just means your iron level is to low to donate.  To increase your chances of donating blood, eat a diet rich in iron a few days prior to donating blood. Foods rich in iron are; red meat, oysters, clams, soybeans, dried beans, peas, and lentils, whole grain cereals and breads, as well as prunes and dried fruits.  Vitamin C helps the body absorb iron, so add vitamin C to your diet when you are in-creasing your iron intake. Vitamin C is found in citrus fruits and juices, kiwi, cantaloupe, straw-berries, broccoli, tomatoes, peppers, potatoes, cabbage, spinach and leafy greens.  One last thing to do to help your iron level stay adequate is to drink water, and lots of it. Tannins in tea and coffee block the absorp-tion of iron in our blood, so stay away from them when you are trying to increase your iron level. DON’T FORGET TUESDAY!  Buffy Modde RN, BSN Parish Nurse @ HNOJ 
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Please pray for the repose of the soul of   all who have died this week.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace.  Amen Auditions for The Young Catholic Musicians  The Orchestra and choir of The Young Catholic  Musicians will hold auditions during June & July.  These young people (aged 10-17) come from 40 churches and schools throughout the Archdiocese of St. Louis.  They learn quality liturgical music and lead the music for Mass once each month at different parishes.  Singers and instrumentalists call Fr. Bruce Forman (314-231-7464) or Mrs. Mary Smith (314-962-9260) for additional information and to schedule an audition.  And you can find out about The Young Catholic Musicians at www.archstl.org/musicians. 

BLOOD DRIVE  Holy Name of Jesus will be hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive on Tuesday, July 27th, 3—7pm in the Parish  Community Center.  Please try to find an hour that day to help save a life.  Blood type “O” continues to be in greatest demand.  Giving blood makes you feel good and makes someone else feel better.  Blood can’t be stored indefinitely.  There is no way to artificially manufacture blood.   Remember:  if you plan to give, you must bring a photo ID with you.  For more information call 868-5899.  Thank You!!!  Walk-Ins Welcome! 
The Catholic Singles Adults Club  The Catholic Singles Adults Club has an upcoming Retreat, Softball League in August.  For more  information, please contact Steve at 680-3393 or click:www.csacstlouis.org/activities.html 

Annual Silver and Golden Wedding Jubilee Mass  A special Mass, celebrated by Archbishop Robert J. Carlson, will be held on Sunday, September 26, 2010 at 2:30pm at the Cathedral Basilica (4431  Lindell Blvd, 63108)  All those celebrating their 25th, 50th or 50 plus anniversary during 2010 who register before Tuesday, September 7,  will have their name and wedding date printed in the program and receive a certificate of congratulations.  Please call 792-7170 to make your reservation. 

Northeast Deanery Senior Ministry  BINGO Mixer  Mark your calendars for the Northeast Deanery  Senior Ministry BINGO Mixer on Friday, August 6, 2010.  The mixer will take place at Holy Name of Jesus with doors and the concession stand Opening at 4pm.  BINGO will begin at 4:30pm with a new round to begin every 30 minutes.  Between rounds, press your luck in both a 50/50 and silent raffle,  enjoy classic concession refreshments, and  participate in fun short games to get to know your fellow parishioners from North County.  Come for a game or stay for the day!  Game cards are 50 cents per game, and don’t require markers.  BINGO will last until 7pm with raffle results afterward.  To  reserve your spot, pack your good luck charms and contact Amy LeMieux by Thursday, August 5th by calling 314-664-9700. 

Preparation fro a Second Marriage or  Remarriage Preparation A marriage preparation workshop, “Learning from the Past, Building for the Future,” is available for engaged couples, where one or both individuals have been married before.  This class will take place on Friday evening August 6 and all day Saturday,  August 7th.  For more information or to sign up, call Gail McDonough at 314-792-7178 or email gailmcd@archstl.org.  Be sure to visit our website at Www.stlcatholics.org. 
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      “We don’t want to just be Sunday Catholics, we want our faith to be alive every day.   The group is all about reawakening the spirit of neighborhood and  the spirit of Christ”.  Father Jim Mitulski S T. NORBERT’S PARISH has invited us to learn more about the Neighborhood Church Community Movement — small groups meeting in homes to pray, to share faith, and to discuss ways of serving others — “encouraging lay people to build up their gifts and to build up the Kingdom of God”.  Small groups are more aware of the unchurched in their neighborhoods, more in a position to bring people back and new people to the faith.  They can also respond almost  immediately to the needs of the parish as a whole.  They are offering the following free information sessions for interested parishioners and parish leaders.  You can attend any one, several, or all the sessions.  I encourage everyone to think and pray about the value this might have for you  personally or for our parish.  If you would like to talk more about this or have any questions, let me know.  I have a short registration form for anyone who would like to participate.  Al-ways remember—the future of our parish is in your hands. St. Norbert  Parish  Saturdays 9:00am—11:15am   July 24th Leadership in NCCs August 7th How to Start NCCs— Gospel Sharing Methods C o n t a c t  F a t h e r  M i k e  f o r  R e g i s t r a t i o n  I n f o r m a t i o n  

Fall Festival & Homecoming September 11th  The festival will again offer a “:Basket Booth” We hope to have 20 or more baskets.  Each basket should be worth at least $50.  We need help to  provide baskets. Parishioners can help by donating: 1. A check or cash, 2. Gift certificates 3. A filled theme basket (get together with family or friends to fill a basket). Envelopes, for money and gift certificates, can be found at all of the church doors beginning this week-end.  The envelopes can be placed in the collection basket or dropped off at the church office.  Some suggested basket themes:  Bath & Body  Basket, Candle Basket, Nintendo DS Accessory  Basket, BBQ Grill Accessory Basket, Halloween Basket, Home Cleaning Supplies Basket, Dog Item Basket, Movie Basket, Sports Basket, etc.  Be  creative and make up your own theme basket or  donate items to help us build a basket, wine, booze, etc.  We gratefully appreciate any and all donations that will help us make the booth a success. PLEASE BRING YOUR DONATIONS AND/OR  BASKETS TO THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN AUGUST 13TH.  If you have any questions contact, Katy Moran 868-4910, Diane Merz 869-6371 or Judy Mantych  868-7995 Bellefontaine Neighbors Youth Pool Party 2010  Saturday, August 7th, 7:00 p.m. to 10:30 p.m., for ages 11 thru 16 only.  $5.00 per person  includes music, swimming, hamburgers, hot dogs, soda, and attendance prizes!!  Tickets required.  Tickets can be purchased at the Recreation Center starting July 1st and ending August 6th.  Residents can bring one paying guest. 
TRIVIA NIGHT  Saturday, August 14, 2010  7:00pm  St. Gabriel the Archangel Gymnasium  $80 for a table of eight.  For more information  Contact Carrie at 314-479-7511 Or jftrivia@yahoo.com 
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 PRAYER CHAIN      If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, please call either Betty Kondracki @868-0176 or Pat Edgar @868-4143.  If there is anyone who would like to be part of this rewarding ministry, we could always use another prayer partner. 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time “Ask and you will receive; seek and you will find; knock and the door will be opened to you.” LUKE 11:9 Jesus assures us that if we ask Him, God will take care of what we need.  The problem is that in our culture we often confuse what we really need with what we simply want.  We need very little.  How-ever, we usually want so much more.  A good stew-ard only asks God for what he needs. 

Stewardship of Treasure Your Gifts of Support for Our Parish Mission  

    Gregg Murphy, Bob Seidel, Bob Ritter, Lois Albers, John Kulla, Shirley Dascher, Barbara Piekotowski, Bill Singler, Martha Jenneman          Donald Paulsen, Lawrence Tribot, Audrey  Bermine 

Please Note  For your information: Mass is celebrated every Tuesday at 10:00am at the Missouri Veterans Home.  All are welcome!! 

Report on Parish  Collections Envelope Offerings $6,507.14 Loose Offerings $77.05 Total Sunday Collection: Parish Support $6,584.19 St. Vincent de Paul Society $516.00 
The St. Vincent de Paul Society is in great need of canned food for our two food pantries and funds for utility assistance. The requests for assistance have always been greater in the months of July through December.  However, the current economic conditions have magnified the need.  Many people have lost jobs or had their hours cut.  Their income doesn’t pay the bills for utilities, food and shelter.  We are seeing many single and two-parent families who have never had to ask for assistance. Your generosity makes our ministry possible and we try very hard to be good stewards of the funds you provide.  Last year, we spent $66,074.00 for 680 families for utility assistance.  We have used all of the funds from several generous bequests since 2005 and are operating on the funds we receive from the blue envelopes and memorials. Last year our food pantries served 2,111 families.  We have received the last distribution of canned food from the Mail Carrier Drive this month.  The next major canned food collection is the Boy Scout Drive on Thanksgiving weekend.  Your donations of canned food can be put in the brown containers at the  church entrances or dropped off at the parish office. We know there are many demands on your resources and we truly appreciate the sacrifices you make to help others in need.  Thank you and God bless you 

Discovering God in Our Lives  A 2-day Women’s Retreat  At the National Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows  Retreat Presenter:  Heather King  Friday, Sept. 10 and Saturday, Sept 11  For more information, please contact   Diane Green at   1-800-233-6264 or email:  dgreen@oblatesusa.org 
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 Mass for Healing will be celebrated at Blessed Teresa of Calcutta parish church, located at 1050 Smith Ave. Ferguson, MO., on Thursday, August 12 at 7pm.  During the celebration, Fr. Rosy and a  Number of other prayer teams will pray over every-one who seeks prayer for healing.  While on earth, Jesus taught, healed and delivered and he commis-sioned all the baptized to do the same.  This practice of “laying on of hands” has been used throughout the history of the church.  Please come with your need, to pray for someone else, or as intercessor for those who are being prayed with. 

The St. Charles Lwanga Center Bible Study will be on recess Thursday July 22 and July 29.  We will gather again on Thursday August 5 at 1:00pm.  Come and join us as Fr. Art Cavitt facilitates “Women in the Bible” through September.  Feel free to call the Center at 367-7929. 
Please join us in celebrating  St. Sabina’s 50th Anniversary  An outdoor Mass celebrated by   Archbishop Robert J. Carlson will take place on  Sunday, August 29,  at 5pm on the Vincent Fields.  A catered dinner reception in Huels Hall  will follow Mass  Cost of the pasta dinner is $8 per person  (children 3 and under are free)  A family price of $40 is being offered to families with more than three children.  Dinner tickets are available by calling St. Sabina Rectory at 314-837-1365 Between 9am—5pm, Monday—Friday  Tickets need to be purchased by August 22. No dinner tickets will be sold at the door 

WALK WITH A PRUPOSE Event:  The Walk for Depression 5K Walk  Date:  Saturday, August 14th  Time:  Walk begins at 9am  Event Hours: 8am—noon  Sign In : 8—9am  Location: Tower Grove Park, St. Louis, MO  Walk Route: The 5K walk will start and finish at    the Sons of the Rest Pavilion, at the    Grand Blvd entrance.  Event Details: You can walk, jog, ride your bicycle    and bring your dog to the Walk.     Walk for Depression is a dog friendly   event and we encourage you to join us   at the Kennelwood Yappy Hour    Lounge.  The Walk will also include a   Mental Health Expo featuring exciting   exhibits, resource booths, refresh   ments, family entertainment and    prominent mental health speakers.  Walk Info: The St. Louis Walk For Depression   P.O. Box 260032—St. Louis, MO.    63126, 314-627-1010: phone—314-   677-3381: fax   www.thewalkstl.org CONGRATULATIONS ON OUR 5TH ANNIVERSARY AS HOLY NAME OF JESUS  PARISH! 




